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FOT HOLE NET

Official Net of the Ottawa Valley Liobile Radio Club, Incorporated. leets every
5at & 3un at 10 AN local time on 3760 ic, and on 50.4 lic, Sundays only at 11 Al
local time.

LONITORING FACILITY

Vs3CGO monitors 3760 kc daily from aporox 2 AL to 6 F.. to assist local mobiles
as well as those passing through, or visiting Ottawa. Also takes out-of-town
traffie for the Ottawa area.

~OTICE OF MONTHLY MEETING

PLACE: NRC 3Sussex Street, Ottawa, Ontario, HRoom 303°

DATE & TIMs: THUR3SDAY, 9 May 63 at 8.15 Pl
(Note: Club meets on the second thursday of every month)

PROGRANIE
Business

Talk illustrated with slides on the "alternator" installed
in many of the new cars(by VE3AGU.)

Technical Demonstration: Homebrew transistorized 75 meter con-
verter (patterned after ilarch CQ article) (by W4ANGA/Vi3

Film: Canadian satellite Allouette

Coffee & Cookies

Ragchew

AT THi LAST MEETING
VE3CGP demonstrated his homebrew 75 meter mobile transmitter-receiver. Glen
believes in reality since he even had a mobile antenna,power supply and all
the items necessary to give an "on the air" demonstration. The receiver surpr-
iged a lot of people since it seemed to out perform most of the high quality
jobs which don't work too well inside the building due to the steel etc. Very
well done Glen! Harry WANGA/VE3 displayed a reworked Heathkit HI FI amplif-
ier. The major surgery consisted of using terminal boards to mount all comp-
onents which not only contributes to easy servicing, but is much more rugged,
a necessity for someone who is frequently on the move. Take note Daystrom !

We also had the pleasure of having a real bit of dx in the person of "QM2RI"
Alex from iialaya., Alex is a homebrew =sb man and will be looking for us on
15 and 20 meters around 6 AM. He should be back at the home QTH by now!
VE3BPT Gleén gave a very interesting talk illustrated by coloured s ides on his
sojourn in the Yukon and the members were very impressed with the beauty of the

region.







